
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Autumn 2016 

Dear Parent and Carer 

 

Norwood school would like to offer Art Club, to take place on a Wednesday, 3.15 – 4.30pm.  The club will enable 

children to develop their creativity by designing and making arts, through modelling and direction from adults.  As the 

club requires materials to be purchased in order to produce the creations we will require a contribution of £2 per 

session. The first session will begin on Wednesday 12
th

 October 2016.  

 

The club has limited places available. If you would like your child to have the opportunity to take part, please return 

the permission slip by Wednesday 5th October 2016.  Slips will be chosen at random and any children who are not 

successful at gaining a place will be added to a reserve list.  Children will be informed of a place if and when any 

children choose to leave.  

 

Once your child has been allocated a place, we will require £20 prior to the first session to cover the costs of their 

attendance up to Wednesday 21
st
 December, which will need to be paid via ParentPay.  Please note; we will be unable 

to reimburse you for any sessions your child does not attend.  Please only pay when you have received an email to 

say your child has been allocated a place. 

 

Children can be collected from the Key Stage 2 art door at 4.30pm. 

 

We hope your child thoroughly enjoys this new club and we look forward to offering more opportunities to widen 

your child’s learning experiences.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs L Godden    Mrs D Reynolds 

Art Tutor    Head Teacher 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………….............................................................................................................................. 

Art Club - Wednesdays  3:15 - 4:30pm 

 

 

I would like my child _____________________________________________ in Year ___________________ to attend Art Club on 

Wednesdays. 

 

My child will be collected by _________________________________________________Parent/Carer 

 

Contact details_________________________________________________________ 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

     Norwood Primary School 

                      Gunthorpe Road 

                                Gunthorpe 

                            Peterborough 

                                  PE4 7DZ 
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